
 

 

Dear Parents 
 
Thank you for your generosity this morning, we 
have raised £2035.37 for the Grenfell Tower Fund. 
 
Closer to home our thoughts are with Tia Ali in our 
nursery who was diagnosed with leukaemia last 
Friday.  She is currently at Great Ormond Street 
Hospital undergoing treatment and will return to 
us as and when she can.  Her family have expressed 
their gratitude to the Franklin community for the 
‘amazing support’ they have received; please keep 
them in your thoughts.  
 

 
I look forward to seeing you all at the Franklin Fun 
Run on Sunday from 9.30am. 
 
Have a wonderful weekend. 
Warmest regards 
Janine Ryan 
Headteacher 

 
Headteacher’s thought for the week  
A gentle word, a kind look, a good-natured smile 
can work wonders and accomplish miracles. 

 
Paddington’s/Let Me Play: registration opens 
on the 26th June for places for the Autumn 
term, please ensure you go online to register 
your child for September using this link: 
https://campscui.active.com/orgs/LetMePlay 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

See you on Sunday at the bandstand in 
Queen’s Park from 9.30am for the Franklin 
Fun Run. 

 

 
Enjoying One Love Day, wearing our red, white 
and blue to celebrate our British values. 
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